
 

 

  

 

 

 

Delaware Wins Battle Against Anti-Gun Bill HB-88 

The National Association for Gun Rights (NAGR) defeated anti-gun HB-88 by mobilizing its tens of 

thousands of members and supporters in Delaware in opposition to the bill.   

Thanks to the efforts of NAGR and gun owners in Delaware, HB-88 was voted down Thursday on the 

floor of the State Senate. 

The bill would have given government workers the power to confiscate firearms from those seeking 

mental health treatment.   

“Delaware gun owners fought against this bill by telling their State Senators in no uncertain terms that 

they opposed any infringement of their Second Amendment rights,” said Dudley Brown, Executive Vice 

President of the National Association for Gun Rights.  

When Delaware’s General Assembly resumes in January, NAGR is committed to fight against any 

attempt to expand the government’s intrusion into the lives of law-abiding gun owners.   

“Grassroots activists across Delaware rebuked anti-gunners like Buea Biden for kowtowing to billionaire 

–playboy NYC Mayor Michael Bloomberg’s radical anti-gun agenda,” Brown concluded. 

The National Association for Gun Rights is America’s fastest growing gun rights organization and is 

dedicated to grassroots mobilization of gun owners throughout the country. 
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